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January 27, 2015 
 
Welome to all the new and returning Chapter Presidents  
 
Beginning a new year is always exciting, making plans where will we camp this year, meeting old  
friends and making new ones.  Many of you are enjoying the sunshine of the South. Back home in 
Missouri we are enjoying the sunshine, a little cooler weather, but at least no snow and ice to 
speak of as of now. 
 
Thanks to all the Chapters for your 2015 Chapter roster.  Some Chapters have had an increase in 
their membership.  That is always good news.   
 
In this mailing I am including copies of: 

1. Constitution and By-Laws (these are used by every Chapter in the Good Sam Club) 
2. Missouri SOP’s 
3. Presidents List for 2015 
4. State Officers List for 2015  
5. Copy of the South Region criteria for scrapbook judging. 
6. Registration form for the 2015 Missouri State Samboree 

 
 Chapter Presidents please mark your calendars for the Spring State Committee meeting to be 
held in the Mohler Building at the Missouri State Fairgrounds in Sedalia, Missouri on Saturday 
May 30, 2015 at 1 p.m. This is the same building that the meeting was held last year. 
 
The Missouri Samboree will be held September 24-27 in Sedalia,Missouri.  Make plans to include this 
in your Chapter campouts, so we can have a large attendance.  Ask a friend to join you, they do not 
have to be Good Sam member to attend a Samboree. 
 
South Region Spring Circuit Samborees begin in April 
               Texas, April 2-5                 Louisiana, April 9-12                    Arkansas, April 16-19 

 

Joe and I will be attending the Samborees and invite you to join us if possible.  These 3 states supported 

our Samboree in September with nearly 50 rigs in attendance.  It would be nice to show our 

appreciation by having several Missourians attend some of theirs. 

Looking forward to seeing you all soon. 
 
Happy Camping 
 
Sharon Waddell 
State Director 
Missouri Good Sams 


